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Have your say on cycling and walking plans for 
Chippenham, Devizes and Trowbridge 

 
People in Wiltshire are being asked for their views on cycling and walking plans in 
Chippenham, Devizes and Trowbridge. 
 
The three Local Cycling and Walking Infrastructure Plans (LCWIPs) set out 
proposals for cycling and walking networks in each town, and highlight how these 
networks will be improved and connected to make it easier and safer to walk and 
cycle in the towns. 
 
The aim of the LCWIPs is to deliver infrastructure that will enable and encourage 
more trips to be made on foot or by bike, and help to improve air quality, reduce 
traffic congestion and cut carbon emissions. They will also be used to inform the 
planning process where relevant, and future funding from the Department for 
Transport for active travel schemes will be linked to the walking and cycling schemes 
in each published plan. 
 
Cllr Caroline Thomas, Cabinet Member for Transport, said: “These ambitious cycling 
and walking plans set out the cycling, walking and wheeling opportunities in these 
three towns over the long term, so it’s important that people take this opportunity to 
have their say on the plans. 
 
“Once published, these LCWIPs will be used to inform planning decisions and also 
will be used as the basis for further funding to enable the schemes to be constructed, 
which will help us to meet our Business Plan goals of decarbonising existing 
transport and increasing walking and cycling wherever possible. 
 
“We know that cycling and walking can improve physical and mental health, reduce 
congestion, save money, improve air quality, and help to tackle climate change - and 
that's why these plans are so important, and I’d encourage people to have their say.” 
 



The council has already consulted on the draft county-wide Wiltshire LCWIPs and a 
Salisbury LCWIP. In the future the council intends to develop LCWIPs for Amesbury, 
Bradford on Avon, Calne, Corsham, Malmesbury, Marlborough, Melksham, Royal 
Wootton Bassett, Tidworth, Warminster and Westbury. 
 
The consultation on these three LCWIPs ends on 31 July, and once complete, all 
responses will be collated and considered before the LCWIPs are finalised. 
 
To find out more, read the documents and take the online survey, people should go 
to: www.wiltshire.gov.uk/transport-town-cycle-networks. 
 
-Ends- 

 

Notes to editors: 

For any enquiries please contact the communications team at 
communications@wiltshire.gov.uk. 

For political comment: 
Conservatives: Caroline Thomas caroline.thomas@wiltshire.gov.uk 
Liberal Democrats: Ian Thorn ian.thorn@wiltshire.gov.uk 

Labour: Ricky Rogers ricky.rogers@wiltshire.gov.uk 
Independent: Ernie Clark ernie.clark@wiltshire.gov.uk 
 
 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wiltshire.gov.uk%2Ftransport-town-cycle-networks&data=05%7C01%7CRos.Griffiths%40wiltshire.gov.uk%7Cebf9e99e3e6e474a69dd08db6e836358%7C5546e75e3be14813b0ff26651ea2fe19%7C0%7C0%7C638225282953566372%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=gNoks8uXGDVwdvfRHXoIRegJuYPAN3QKEjcfQ5XpMYk%3D&reserved=0
mailto:communications@wiltshire.gov.uk
mailto:caroline.thomas@wiltshire.gov.uk
mailto:ian.thorn@wiltshire.gov.uk
mailto:ricky.rogers@wiltshire.gov.uk
mailto:ernie.clark@wiltshire.gov.uk

